
 
 

 

 

 

 

President Koen Lenaerts 

Court of Justice of the European Union 

 

 

Tartu, 10 June 2025 

 

 

 

Honourable President Lenaerts, 

 

Please allow me to take the opportunity to thank you personally for your thoughtful and 

meaningful video presentation at the Conference on Constitutional Law held in memory of our 

esteemed colleague, Judge Uno Lõhmus, in Tallinn on 16 May 2025. 

 

We are sincerely grateful for the kind video message. Your reflections of Uno Lõhmus were 

very warmly received and appreciated by all conference participants. Your contribution added 

a personal and heartfelt dimension to the event, honouring his legacy in a truly memorable way.  

 

Video recordings of all conference presentations are now available on the YouTube channel of 

the Estonian Academy of Sciences. 

 

Please accept, President Lenaerts, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Villu Kõve 

Chief Justice 

Supreme Court of Estonia 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLJE7FTnu-UDFiWA2Sei_1OVHuw0XxPZ8l
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLJE7FTnu-UDFiWA2Sei_1OVHuw0XxPZ8l

